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The Wall Street Journal editorial board claims that California’s new cap-and-trade
regulations will cost each consumer $3,800 a year and calls it creeping Stalinism.  As my
UCLA (and UCLAW!) colleague Matt Kahn gently and genially points out, the Journal’s
editors are engaging in cranial-rectal fusion.

In other news, dog bites man, the sun rises in the east, and the weather is better in
California.

http://greeneconomics.blogspot.com/2011/10/some-comments-on-wsjs-editorial-on.html

